

April 27, 2021

Dear Members

As per today's COVID briefing by the Premier and the Chief Medical Officer, a province wide shutdown was announced effective tomorrow morning at 8:00am. From the perspective of the Chester Golf Club, today's briefing added a much needed level of clarity concerning access to Golf courses while these precautions are in effect.

- Golf courses are allowed to remain open, while continuing to maintain safety protocols.
- The Premier stated that those who reside in a specific municipality can play golf in that municipality or partake in any other outdoor activity.
- Our Clubhouse will continue with its plans to open on April 30th offering a Snack Bar and Takeout service only, as has been described in our earlier communique

Many of you have been asking about how we define our community boundary and today's briefing removes any uncertainty. If you currently reside in the Municipality of Chester at this point in time, you can continue to play golf at the Club.

We will do our utmost to continue to keep you informed as this situation continues to develop and again, we thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Thank you

The Management Chester Golf Club